
From: Lemoine, Leigh <LLemoine@governor.sc.gov>
To: Danny VaratDannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov
CC: Vile, AllisonAVile@governor.sc.gov

Walker, TreyTWalker@governor.sc.gov
Date: 2/22/2018 7:34:27 PM

Subject: Governor McMaster

Hi Danny,
 
I hope you’re well! The Governor is scheduled to be out of state tomorrow, February 23rd through Monday, February 
26th. Will you please notify the Lt. Governor? If our office may be of assistance at any time, please feel free to contact 
me at (803) 466-2272.
 
Thank you,
 
Leigh
 
Leigh LeMoine
Deputy Chief of Staff
Office of the Governor
(803) 734-1229
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